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De’kyria’s STORY

SENIOR LEADERSHIP

ART SERNA, JR.
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

BROOKE HALL
TRAINING AND ADMINISTRATION DIRECTOR

LISA GONZALEZ
FAMILY MOBILITY DIRECTOR

Meet De’Kyria, an inspiring youth trainee
whose passion for culinary arts and
hospitality has flourished at City on a Hill,
especially through the culinary badging
class we introduced last year. Your
dedication to our mission has
empowered her to discover her passion
and share it with others.
 
Now pursuing a degree in culinary and
hospitality, De’Kyria has shown
remarkable resilience and creativity in
our program. With the support of our
community partners, we’ve provided
students like her with vital opportunities
for engagement, giving back, and service.

De’Kyria shines as a role model, paving the way for future students. By sharing her skills and
experiences, she inspires her peers and fosters a sense of belonging. Her involvement in
community meal packing initiatives exemplifies her commitment to making a positive impact.
 
Our youth trainees embody hard work and community spirit, and De’Kyria’s journey is a
testament to the difference one person can make. Your generosity and support help make these
opportunities possible for her and other students, creating the next generation of leaders.


